
Information Request for Ski Trip to Les Menuires 
Saturday 31st January - Saturday 7th February 2015 
 
Please bring this form with you, completed, to the Parents Evening on 9th October 2014. 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Please take a few minutes to fill in the form below as it is vital that we have the following 
information to give the tour company before your child can take part on the forthcoming ski trip. 
 

Child’s name:  (exactly as on passport) 

Date of birth: 

Age on departure:  (in years) 

Student’s ski ability: 

Please circle A B C D E          

A: Total Beginner (0 weeks on snow) 
B: 1 week on snow 
C: 2-4 weeks on snow 
D: 5 + weeks on snow 

UK shoe size:  (prefix with 'c' to indicate child’s size e.g. c12) 
 

Height:  (CMs) 

Weight:  (KGs) 

Helmet size: please circle           XS (less than 55cm)  S (55cm)  M (56-57cm)  L (58cm) XL (more than 58cm) 

 
For security reasons, most EU States and other countries now require airlines to provide 
details about their passengers before they travel.  
This is known as Advance Passenger Information (API). 

Passport number: 

Start date: 

Expiry date: 

Nationality/Citizenship: 

Country of issue: 

Country of residence: 

Please give details of any specific dietary requirements: 
(Please note that strict Kosher diets cannot be catered for and for individuals with nut allergies, a nut free environment cannot be guaranteed by 
the airline.) 

 

Give details of any medical conditions, allergies and current medication: 
(Please note that individuals carrying an Epipen must carry a doctor's note with them on board) 

 

 

 


